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Keio University Global Research Institute (KGRI) International Symposium  
“Security in Asia and U.S. Pacific Command” (March 2) 

 
Keio University Global Research Institute (KGRI) International Symposium “Security in Asia and  
U.S. Pacific Command” will be held on March 2.  
There has been increasing tension around security in Asia in recent years. While the Japan-US  
Security Treaty has functioned as one of the foundations for security in Asia, during emergencies,  
the chain of command for the US military is assumed by the United States Pacific Command  
(USPACOM) with its headquarters located in Hawaii. In the past, studies have been conducted on  
the United States Forces, Japan (USFJ) and the United States Forces, Korea (USFK).  
However there has been a paucity of studies on the USPACOM which is in a higher position of 
authority to both.  
Keio University Global Research Institute (KGRI) has carried out an investigative study on 
the organization and role of the USPACOM as part of the research project "Systems in Asia and  
the Pacific Rim: Flexibility, Resilience, and Stability."  

   At this symposium, project outcomes to date will be discussed under the theme of "Security in 
Asia and the United States Pacific Command." The symposium will explore the current  
status and survey prospects around the keyword of USPACOM, including the specific crises  
currently facing East Asia and regions with western coastlines on the Pacific, and the kinds of  
structures supporting security systems for this region. 

 
 
Event Overview 
Date & Time: Friday, March 2, 2018 10:00 –16:00 (Doors open at 9:30) 
Venue:  G-Lab, 6F East Research Building, Mita Campus, Keio University 
 https://www.keio.ac.jp/en/maps/mita.html 

 
Language:  Japanese and English (Simultaneous interpretation provided.) 
Fee:   Free  
Application: Please register in advance at the event page. 

         http://www.kgri.keio.ac.jp/en/news-event/041892.html       
 
Program: Please refer to the official conference webpage. 

 http://www.kgri.keio.ac.jp/en/news-event/041892.html 
 

Inquiries:  Keio University Global Research Institute (KGRI) 
Research Project "The Military and Democracy in Asia and the Pacific: Adaptability, 
Resilience and Stability" 

              Office for the "Symposium "Security in Asia and U.S. Pacific Command" International 
Symposium 
E-mail: 20180302kgrisympo@sfc.keio.ac.jp  

 
Please direct any requests or inquiries to the contact information provided below. 

  
Inquiries  
Office of Communication and Public Relations (Ms. Namiki, Ms. Murakami) 
Tel: +81-3-5427-1541   Fax: +81-3-5441-7640  E-mail: m-koho@adst.keio.ac.jp  https://www.keio.ac.jp/ 
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